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Announcement letter

Dear Sir/Madam

Ariana Afghan Airlines announced the purchase of TC1 or JET A-1 Quantity 3057785 liter. Of
Aircraft, Fuel for their Flights at Delhi Airport. (1Gl)

Standard Bidding Document (SBD) Document Number 001-446 dated 08 Jun 2019 is attached with this
page, Interested parties can attend electronic bidding by sending their Standard Bidding Document as
soon as before closing date to the bidding-box@flyariana.com which is determined from 15 Jun 2019 up
to 22" Jun 2019 Kabul Local Time 12:00 PM

If you have problem for downloading the attached SBD please visit Ariana Tender page at the
following link.
https://www.flyariana.com/Corp/Tenders

In case of any questions or additional information before submission of quotation, contact with our
Station Manager

Mr. Ghulam Farooq Tarakhil

Country Manager
Ariana Afghan Airlines
Delhi India

Email: dehi@flyariana.com Mobile +919810733394 or our Procurement General Manager Mr.
Omid Mansoor Email gm.procurement@flyariana.com Cell phone: No-0093731502050

We are looking forward to have your nice offers

Regards

Emam Nabi Salim

Procurement Manager

Ariana Afghan Airlines
Shar-e-naw- Kabul, Afghanistan
Mobile: 0093 (0) 700220023



